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Reference:   FOI.9847.22 

Subject:    MRI for Patients with suspected axial spondyloarthritis 

Date of Request: 14 September 2022 

 

Requested: 
 
Please complete the attached questionnaire. 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) has completed the questionnaire provided at 
attachment 1. 
 
 

 


